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Oklahoma: Franchise Tax Repealed

Oklahoma House Bill 1039, which became law without signature on June 2, 2023, 
repeals the state’s corporate franchise tax effective beginning with the 2024 tax year.  
The tax, which continues to be imposed for 2023 and previous tax years, is assessed 
upon every corporation, association, joint-stock company, and business trust, doing 
business in this state, at a rate of 1.25 for each $1,000.00 of capital used, invested or 
employed within Oklahoma. Per the Fiscal Impact Statement for the bill, eliminating 
the franchise tax will decrease annual tax collections by an estimated $55 million. 
Please contact Asad Markatia with questions. 
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For more news and insights on tax developments, follow KPMG’s U.S. Tax practice on Twitter – @KPMGUS_Tax.

The following information is not intended to be “written advice concerning one 
or more federal tax matters” subject to the requirements of section 10.37(a)(2) of 
Treasury Department Circular 230.

The information contained herein is of a general nature and based on authorities 
that are subject to change. Applicability of the information to specific situations 
should be determined through consultation with your tax adviser.
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